Health Screening Opt-Out Form

Hearing, vision, and dental screenings are performed at school buildings throughout the
academic year and are administered in accordance with state law.

Hearing screenings are an integral tool in identifying children with hearing loss who were not
identified at birth, lost to follow-up, or who developed hearing loss later.

Vision screenings can identify vision problems that could interfere with early literacy, learning,
behavior and lead to permanent vision loss.

Dental screenings check a student’s oral health, which is an important part of children’s overall
health and is a critical component in the child’s ability to learn and succeed in school.

If you DO NOT want your child to participate in hearing, vision, and/or dental screenings please
fill out the bottom of this form and return it to your child’s school nurse by September 9, 2022.

If your child does participate, a copy of the results of the screenings will be sent home with the

child if further attention is advised. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your
building school nurse.

does NOT have permission to participate in
(student name)

hearing, vision, dental
(circle all that apply)

screenings during the 2022-23 school year.

(parent signature)

(date)



